
 

 
 

June 2, 2025 
 

Dear Costco Member, 
 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item # 1439351 Topo 
Chico Mineral Water 16.9oz (500mL) 18pk between May 20, 2025 – May 29, 2025 at select Texas and 
Louisiana warehouses. 
 

 
Coca-Cola is voluntarily recalling a limited quantity of Topo Chico Mineral Water (16.9OZ/500ML Glass 
Bottles 18pk) due to the possibility of contamination with pseudomonas. Pseudomonas can be found 
naturally in water sources, including mineral water. The health consequences of consuming mineral water 
with the presence of Pseudomonas aeruginosa is considered to be very low in healthy individuals with 
potential minor health consequences if consumed by individuals with weakened immune systems. The 
safety and quality of the products we offer our consumers is our top priority. 

 
 
If you purchased Topo Chico Mineral Water with the lot code #13A2541, please return the item to your 
local Costco for a full refund. Lot codes can be found on the case and the neck of the bottle as shown 
below. If you have any questions you can call Coca-Cola at 1-800-GET-COKE (1-800-438-2653). 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                           


